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CTC Exeter  
Committee Meeting 

Wednesday 27 March, 2024 
At Ian G’s house 

 
Present: Paul Ewings (Chair) 

Roy Russell  
Martin Warren 
Ian Holding  
Ian Grundberg  

 
Apologies: Marilyn Spurr 

Rebecca Hoddinott 
Dave Martin 
 

 
Minutes of last meeting: 
Approved 
 
Matters arising: 
N/A 
 
Runs list: 
The Thursday rides continue to be popular, often attracting up to about 25 riders at a time. 
We will try again to arrange a visit to the Budleigh Cricket Club’s new location in the near 
future. 
 
As ever, we need more leaders to run the Sunday B rides. The A rides are somewhat shorter 
than usual at the present, but will most likely become a little longer once we get into the 
spring and summer months 
 
Finance: 
The current balance on the club account is £4,044. Glenis has completed the audit of the 
current year and will now be standing down. The committee is grateful to Glenis for her 
contribution as the Honorary Auditor in recent years. Richard Eales has agreed to be 
nominated for this role at the forthcoming AGM. 
 
AGM: 
The 2024 AGM will be held on Wednesday 17th April at 7.30pm at St Thomas Church Hall. 
Invitations were recently emailed to the membership and the agenda along with 
nominations received so far will shortly be posted to the club’s website.  
 
Speakers at the AGM have been confirmed as: 
 
Liz Holloway, Principal Transport Planner at Devon County Council, who will speak about 
Devon County Council's Capital Programme for Cycling Projects, and 
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Julie Weeks, who will speak about her four-week solo ride through France and Spain last 
year. 

First Aid training: 
We remain hopeful that a course can be arranged for later this year. Ian G will research a 
few options as to course providers and report back to the committee at the next meeting.   
 
Bike Maintenance: 
Paul E and Chris B will shortly finalise a date for the next course, probably in late May or 
early June. An email invitation will be sent to active riders. In this connection, Paul E and Ian 
G will review the Exeter section of the Cycling UK database to ensure that active riders are 
correctly flagged.   
 
AOB: 
Exeter CTC has been approached by Mike Walton of the Exeter Cycle Campaign about 
joining a coalition of like-minded parties to add support and weight to active travel 
objectives. Paul Ewings will attend an initial exploratory meeting of interested parties and 
report back. 
 
Date of next meeting: 
29 May 2024 at Paul E’s house  
 
Meeting closed: 
20.25 


